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SATURDAY   5th October  

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

18.00 Mass  

SUNDAY   6th October 

09.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

 11.00 Mass Mark Hoggitt + 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 
 

MONDAY  7th October:  

 Our Lady of the Rosary 

 09.30 Mass Thomas Quinn + 

TUESDAY  8th October: Feria 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 9th October: Feria 

16.30 Mass at Hinchingbrooke Hospital 

  Staff and Patients 

THURSDAY   10th October: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Andrew Morton + 

 FRIDAY   11th October: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Benignus O’Rourke + 

SATURDAY   12th October: Feria 

 09.30 Mass  

 10.00 Confessions 

18.00 Mass: Vigil Mass. 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard  

If you are going into hospital, or if a relative or 

friend is in hospital, please let Fr Philip know so 

he can visit. We do not always get the names of 

patients & can miss people if you do not tell us 

they are in-patients. Thank you. 

HARVEST FAST DAY was last Friday, thanks 

to all who made soup for the simple lunch and to 

all who supported us. A total of £38 was raised for 

CAFOD, thank you very much. 

 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Margaret Antoniades, Ellen Brown, Joan Clancy, 

Lily Donald, Bridget Gaynor, Josephine Murphy, 

Leo Papica and Paul Reddington. May the Lord 

reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this 

time: Christine Smith, John Zuccone, Victor 

Nambergs, Winifred Crook, Joan Roberts, 

Anthony Lawlor, Cecelia Mulcahy, Giuseppina 

Crean, Margaret Oliver and William Masek. May 

they rest in peace. 

JULIAN ZAGAWALKO who was baptised 

recently: with the help of family and friends may 

he grow in faith. 

BRENDAN HARLOCK & EILISH QUIRKE 

who were married last weekend, may the Lord give 

them many years of happiness and bless them with 

the gift of children. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during ordinary time 

from September to the feast of Christ the King you 

are asked to pray for the following intentions: the 

harvest, students & teachers, the spread of the 

Gospel, Justice & Peace in the world, prisoners & 

their families, all Victims of War & young people. 

 

Last Sunday’s Collections: 

Papworth Everard: £40.00 

Huntingdon:  £513.20 

Standing Orders £238.00 

Total   £791.20 

Thank you for your support of our parish. 

TODAY there is a retiring collection for 

CAFOD following the Harvest Fast Day on 

Friday. Gift Aid envelopes are available today. 



MISSIO RED BOX APPEAL we welcome Mrs 

Eileen Tompkins to St Michael’s today to speak 

about Missio the Pope’s official charity for 

overseas mission. The appeal is to encourage you 

to have a red collecting box in your home to use 

throughout the year and bring it annually for 

counting. Through the Red Box we care for our 

church around the world today. If you have a Red 

Box at home, please count it and bring the money 

in next week. 

 Our parish needs a Red Box Secretary to 

help with this work; if you could help with this 

please have a chat with Fr Philip. 

PARISH FEAST DAY: what a wonderful 

celebration of our feast day last weekend! Lovely 

to see the Church packed with parishioners and 

then an amazing spread of international food and 

about 100 people staying for lunch. Thank you all 

very much for taking part, for coordinating the 

food between yourselves and supporting our 

parish. so many people said what a lovely 

atmosphere there was of us all together. The raffle 

on the day raised £44.60 for our parish. 

CATECHISM FOR THE YOUNGER 

CHILDREN, meet today in the Presbytery at 

10.10. The next meeting with be on Sunday 20th 

October. 

JOURNEY IN FAITH: will continue on Friday 

18th October at 19.00 in the Good Shepherd Room, 

there is no meeting this week. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: Marie Cowie, Clare 

Elias, Irene Muttock and Mary Newman:  by 

Saturday 12th October. Many thanks. 

EXTRAORDINARY MONTH OF MISSION 

begins today in which Pope Francis calls us to 

renew our missionary commitment to share the 

Good News with all peoples. There is a special 

booklet with daily reflections and also a prayer 

card; the booklet contains many ideas for all of us 

to use, at home and via social media. Please take 

one today, they are free. 

SUNDAY EVENING YOUNG ADULTS 

HOUSEHOLD GROUP meet on Sunday 6th 

October at 18.00 – 19.30 in the GS Room. We will 

have time for faith sharing, prayer, fun and food. 

You are welcome to come along and join this 

group. We meet on the first Sunday of each month. 

NEW ALTAR SERVERS: any boys or girls who 

have made their First Holy Communion & would 

like to become altar servers should let Fr Philip 

know. 

CATECHIST TRAINING this is one of the most 

important ways in which you can serve the Church 

and develop your own faith. Passing on our faith is 

part of our baptism and is vital for future 

generations in the church. The next distance 

learning course for the Diocesan Certificate begins 

on Saturday 26th October at Newmarket; the 

course lasts for two years, the parish will pay the 

tuition fees. If you are interested in this course, 

please speak to Fr Philip & to Lolita Coslett who 

has just finished the course. 

 
FOOD BANK DONATIONS: we will collect for 

the Food Bank next Sunday 6th October, first 

Sunday of the month. There will be a large box in 

the porch at the main door, under the table, for your 

donations. Please bring tins, dried food or toiletries 

as your donation.   

NATIONAL MASS COUNT takes place in all 

churches over the next four weeks, this gives us 

some idea of the size of our parish at this time. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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